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30/12/2020  12:27:582020/5753/T COMMNT Mila Griebel I can not understand why there is an application to have this beautiful healthy cherry tree felled/killed . There is 

no mention of cracks etc in the property . It is not too close to the building as the roots of cherry are not that far 

reaching .It seems the problem is not good regular pruning . We need all the trees we have in Camden 

especially along this heavily used and polluted road .Camden , please reject this application as it goes against 

your own policy of preserving trees especially mature ones. Only last week Adam Harrison spoke out the 

unnecessary felling of trees by HS2
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